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New Dimensions in Health Care Receives Community Foundation Grant 
Grant to Assist in Purchasing Ergonomic Exam Tables  

AMSTERDAM- New Dimensions in Health Care (NDHC) has been awarded a $5,034 grant from the 

Marjorie Rockwell Fund for the Disabled of The Community Foundation for the Greater Capital Region. 

Funds from The Community Foundation’s Grant will be used to purchase two bariatric exam tables. 

These exam tables will offer advanced safety and comfort to both patient and staff, allowing NDHC to 

better serve individuals of all ages, physical impairments, and body types.  

The bariatric exam tables allow for height adjustment which improves safety of transfers and 

ergonomics for staff and patients. These tables also provide increased safety for infant/pediatric exams 

as the table is extra wide. Funding from the Marjorie Rockwell Fund for the Disabled of The Community 

Foundation for the Greater Capital Region supports NDHC’s commitment to provide equal, high-quality 

care to the diverse population served at the health center.  

About New Dimensions in Health Care 

New Dimensions Health Care, Inc. (NDHC) operates a Department of Health Licensed Article 28 

Diagnostic and Treatment Center in Amsterdam, New York. Currently, NDHC provides the following 

services to approximately 6,800 patients in the surrounding community: Primary Care, General 

Dentistry/Oral Surgery, and Podiatry. Specialty medical services such as Pediatric Neurology, Gynecology 

and Psychiatry provided by consulting physicians, are available primarily to 860 individuals with 

disabilities. The health center is a National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA) Patient-Centered 

Medical Home (PCMH) recognized facility. 
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